
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

May 12, 2014

Joseph Di Scipio, Vice President, Legal and FCC Compliance
Fox Television Stations, Inc.
444North Capitol Street, NW, Suite 740
Washington, DC 20001

Eric Null
Institute for Public Representation
Georgetown University Law Center
600 New Jersey Avenue, NW, Suite 312
Washington, DC 20001

RE: Complaint against Stations KMSP-TV, Minneapolis, MN

Dear Mr. Di Scipio and Mr. Null:

This email refers to the complaint filed by the Institute for Public Representation on
behalf of the Campaign Legal Center and the Sunlight Foundation on May 1, 2014, against the
above-referenced station. The complaint, which was served on the licensee on May 1, 2014,
alleges violations of Sections 315(e) of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, 47 U.S.C.
§ 315(e), and Section 73.1212(e) of the Commission's Rules, 47 U.S.C. § 73.1212(e), with
respect to certain documents in the station's online political file. These documents are included
as an attachment to the complaint.

Having reviewed the complaint, the Media Bureau has concluded that further information
is necessary to resolve this matter. Accordingly, the licensee of the above-referenced station
must file an Answer responding to the allegations in the complaint by May 27, 2014. In
addition, by the same date the licensee must indicate whether the referenced documents comply
in all other respects with the Commission's statutes and rules and, if not, explain why. The
licensee should send its Answer via email to me, copying counsel for the Campaign Legal Center
and the Sunlight Foundation.

The Campaign Legal Center and the Sunlight Foundation may file a reply to the
licensee's Answer by June 3, 2014, via email to me, copying counsel for the licensee.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Baker
Assistant Chief, Policy Division
Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
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